

STATE OF MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES LANSING

ELIZABETH HERTEL

July 27, 2021

GRETCHEN WHITMER

GOVERNOR

Mr. Bruce DeLong Board of Health Chair Mid-Michigan District Health Department 615 N. State Street, Stanton, MI 48888

Dear Mr. Delong:

We received communication requesting approval of Ms. Liz Braddock to serve as the Health Officer for the Mid-Michigan District Health Department, effective July 5, 2021.

After reviewing Ms. Braddock's credentials and based on the requirements of the Michigan Public Health Code (PA 368 of 1978, as amended), I have determined that Ms. Braddock meets the requirements for Health Officer.

We look forward to working with Ms. Braddock and all our colleagues at the Mid-Michigan District Health Department. If you have questions or need assistance, please contact Ms. Laura de la Rambelje, Director of Local Health Services, at 517-388-7302 or by email at delaRambeljeL@michigan.gov.

Sincerely,

Alexis D. Travis, PhD Senior Deputy Director

Public Health Administration

AT:hm

c: Local Health Services
Ms. Liz Braddock